



Dear Parents/Carers,
Dukehouse Wood Educational Visit, Hexam, NE46 1TP (13th June – 15th June)
We are looking at the possibility of resuming residential educational visits and are looking at arranging a trip for Year 6 children in June 2022. The date of the visit will be Monday 13th June until Wednesday 15th June: including two nights stay at the centre. At this moment in time we are gauging interest before we secure the booking. However, there is limited availability at the centre so if there is demand for the trip, we will need to book as soon as possible.
This is the information I have so far from Dukeshouse Wood:
Total cost per child - £193.00
There will be three payment points throughout the year.
Payment 1 – 16/11/21 - £50.00      Payment 2 – 14/12/21- £55.00     Payment 3 - 11/04/22 - £88.00
If you would like any more information about the centre, please follow the link below. I will add this letter to the school website and add a link onto eSchools.
Dukeshouse Wood Hexham | Outdoor Education | Kingswood
[bookmark: _GoBack]Once we have an idea about numbers of children, we will then arrange a parents meeting (via Zoom) as soon as possible after half term to discuss the visit in greater detail. 
Could you please sign and return the slip below to state if you would be interested in your child attending the educational visit to Dukehouse Wood on Monday 13th June to Wednesday 15th June 2022.
I appreciate that this is short notice but obviously we have had to monitor rates of Covid cases and the changes to restrictions before we have been able to make our decision.
Please note that returning this letter does not secure your child a place on the visit: at this moment in time we are finding out the size of group we could potentially take.
Thank you,
Mr C. Keen

I parent/carer of _______________________________________ would like my child ________________________________________ to attend the visit to Dukeshouse Wood.
Signed _________________________________

